




  

January 19, 2018 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
 
 
John B. Brown, III 
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer  
Narragansett Indian Tribal Historic Preservation Office  
215 Fenner Hill Road  
Hopkinton, RI  02832  
 

RE: Clear River Energy Center and Narragansett Indian Tribe 
Water Supply Agreement  

   
Dear Mr. Brown: 
 
Thank you for your letter of this date, requesting termination of the Water Supply 
Agreement (“WSA”) between the Narragansett Indian Tribe (“NIT” or “the Tribe”) and 
Clear River Energy LLC.  We completely understand and sympathize with the issues the 
NIT has had to deal with, as we have been first hand witnesses to many of those instances 
which created a significant amount of turmoil, misinformation and misunderstanding.  
Although the NIT WSA was a backup source of water in the very unlikely event that that 
our primary and multiple secondary sources were not available, we entered into the WSA 
not only as a means to secure an additional possible source but to also assist the NIT in 
some economic manner, even if we didn’t use any of the NIT’s water. The latter sentiment 
has not changed and we too sincerely hope that we can work with you in some other 
productive way in the future in order to bring much needed economic relief to the Tribe. 
 
Per your request, this letter serves as confirmation that the Water Supply Agreement is 
hereby terminated, effective immediately. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
Michael S. Blazer 

 
 


